
Superintendent 

Telephone: 

605-455-6174 

Fax: 

605-455-2703 

Little Wound School Board 

Misty Hunter 

Cecelia Fire Thunder 

Linda May 

Nicole Little Whiteman 

Raymond Janis 

 Little Wound School Board  
 Little Wound School P.O. Box 500 
  Kyle, South Dakota  57752   

 

 

 

 

 

December 29, 2021 

 

Staff Update: Remote Learning Status 

Effective January 4, 2022, through January 14, 2022 
 

Dear Little Wound School Staff, 

 

Little Wound School Board has authorized LWS to remain in remote learning status from 

Tuesday, January 4, 2022, through January 14, 2022. This applies to all students in elementary, 

middle, and high school. (There is no school for students on Monday, January 3, for a pre-

scheduled staff professional development day.) This decision will allow for students and staff to 

physically distance after winter break. The remote learning status is a temporary mitigation 

strategy to reduce community transmission of COVID-19. It is Little Wound School’s plan to 

return to in-person, on-campus learning as soon as possible.  

 

During this time, employees who can work from home are encouraged to. All staff members 

should contact your immediate supervisor to confirm your work-from-home status. Those staff 

members who cannot work from home may continue to access campus but are required to 

exercise physical distancing and follow all campus COVID-19 safety protocols.  

 

As a reminder, January 3, 2022, is a professional development day to allow for preparation and 

planning, including for the resumption of remote learning on January 4.  

 

All staff members should continue to follow Little Wound School’s approved staff policies 

pertaining to COVID-19 vaccination and boosters. If you have any questions about these staff 

requirements, please contact Anne Hunter (anne.hunter@littlewound.us).  

 

Thank you for your understanding during this time and your steadfast commitment to serve our 

students. We will keep you informed about any changes to our established operational plans.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charles Cuny, Jr. 

Superintendent, Little Wound School 
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